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Hull Lifesaving Museum Addresses Vaccine 
Hesitancy  
 
HLM has received a grant funded by the CDC called 
Communities for Immunity. Under this grant, HLM will offer 
its unbiased, non political opinion and advice on Covid 19 vaccinations.  HLM has been 
studying the pandemic since early winter 2020 along with treatments and preventative 
measures. Here are the basic facts as we have come to understand them through hours 
of study. The Covid 19 pandemic is real and has killed over 700,000 people in the United 
States. HLM has aggressively followed the CDC guidelines as they have evolved to 
protect museum staff, volunteers and guests. At this time, all HLM staff and rowing club 
members have been voluntarily vaccinated. Only a few, short term side effects have 
been reported. The vaccines have proven to be safe and effective and HLM urges people 
to get vaccinated to protect themselves as well as the people around them.  
 


